
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 
  

Your parents/carers will still be able to  
take you to your  
classroom in the  
morning and pick  
you up from outside  
after school. 

You will still have your own class 
teacher who will help you grow 
as an individual and as  
part of our Year 5 team. 

Your teachers will still 
plan great learning 
for you! 
 
 
 

You will still be 
awarded gems 
for great 
behaviours for 
learning. 
 
 
 

Your teachers will still look after you, just 
like your teachers do now.  If you use a 
wobble cushion, ear defenders or fiddle 
support, you will still use these. 
 
 

We will still have 
assemblies to learn 
and celebrate your 
learning. 
 
 
 

You will still get the same 
wider opportunities that 
Lower-School  
children get. 
 
 

You will still have playtimes and 
lunchtimes, and you  
will still have  
equipment to use. 

You will still wear  
uniform.  You will  
have a sky-blue  
polo shirt now! 

You will still 
have home 
learning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your will still use 
Times Table Rockstars 
to develop your times 
table fluency. 
 
 
 
 

You will still use iPads to 
support your Reading, 
Maths,  
Rewards and  
Research! 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome to Middle School! 
 

What will stay the same? 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 
  

      You will have special Art and DT  
      lessons, in specialised spaces. 
      You will also sometimes be able  
      to use spaces such as Computer and 
     Music rooms, and Science labs. 

You will be able to use 
the lovely canteen at 
lunchtimes.  In our 
canteen, you use your 
fingerprint to get your 
food (it is very 
clever!).  You also 
choose where you 
would like to sit. 
 
 
 
 
 

You will be in a different 
building, but on your 
transition days we will 
be working  
really hard  
to help you  
put your  
own stamp  
on your  
new space. 
 
 
 
 

There are lots of clubs that 
you can join such as Art, 
Table Tennis, Gardening, 
Warhammer and different 
sports.  You can still go to 
Sporting Chance and 
Teddy Bears. 
 
 
 
 
 

You are able to 
spend time in the 
library at lunchtime. 

Welcome to Middle School! 
 

What will be different? 

Smaller children will be around  
less and there will be some  
bigger children around a bit  
more often. 
 
 
 
 
 

You will have a  
larger play-space! 
 
 
 
 


